
 
PROPERTY TAX PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, July 27, 2023, at 5:00 PM 
 

AGENDA 

Mayor Olson will hold a Public Open House on July 27th, 2023 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. to 
receive public feedback on the proposed Property Tax Increase. Members of the City Council 

will also be in attendance.  

No City Council action or voting will occur during this Open House. The Open House will not be 
broadcast to YouTube. Members of the public wishing to participate are encouraged to attend in 

person.  

The Open House will be held in the Council Chambers of the Public Safety Building located at 
275 W. Main Street, Santaquin. 

 

CERTIFICATE OF MAILING/POSTING 

The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the municipality of Santaquin City hereby certifies that 
a copy of the foregoing Notice and Agenda may be found at www.santaquin.org, in three physical 
locations (Santaquin City Public Safety Building, Zions Bank, Santaquin Post Office), and on the State of 
Utah’s Public Notice Website, https://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html. A copy of the notice may also be 
requested by calling (801)754-1904. 

BY:  
 

 Amalie R. Ottley, City Recorder  
 


